
Dear All 
 

The fete is once again fast approaching and so once again I am pleading for help.   As you all know from 
previous years, the fete cannot happen without an awful lot of people pitching in to help on the day or in the 

run up.  As usual I am trying to find sufficient people so that no one is forced to help all afternoon and 
everyone has the chance to enjoy the event too!   
  

SO!  If you can spare and hour or two on the day please do get in touch, we’d be so grateful.  I may well be in 
touch with some of you about specific things but please do also say if there is something in particular you 
would like to be involved in.  

  
I look forward to hearing from you – PLEASE! 

  
With kind regards and thanks.  
  

Mandy 
  
PS – I hope to have weeded out from my list anyone who has moved out of the area, but please accept my 

apologies if this email no longer applies to you or is no longer welcome and please let me know.  
  
Secretary/Treasurer  
Enford Community and Enford Fete and Fireworks Committee  
07802 537477 
amanda.farrow@chisenbury.co.uk  
  
  

 


